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Banda Aceh, 25 September 2023 

 
LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE 

 
 
Dear Sir(s)/ Madam(s), 
Ebrahim Omar Basalma 
 
Assalamu’alaikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuh, 
Congratulations! 
Thank you for your kind participation in this conference. We are pleased to inform you that 
your abstract entitled: “Linking SDG Indicators and Islamic Banking Performance: 
Insights from a Panel Data Analysis” has been accepted for presentation at The 2nd 

International Conference on Sharia Oriented Public Policy in Islamic Economic System ( 
ICOSOPP) 2023 that will be held on 25-26 October, 2023 in Universitas Islam Negeri Ar-
Raniry Banda Aceh. 
 
Therefore, we would like to invite you to submit your full paper and complete the payment by 
October 08, 2023 to the provided links. You are also encouraged to attend the opening and 
plenary sessions as well. 
 
We trust that your participation in this conference will contribute to the enhancement of Sharia-
compliant public policies within the Islamic economic framework. Please feel free to contact 
us should you have any further questions or require additional information. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Chairman of The 2nd ICOSOPP 2023 
 
 
 
Fithriady, Lc., MA., Ph.D 
 
 


